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Headteacher: Mrs J P Conley
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Our ref: JPC/MK
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Your ref: 
3 October 2017

Dear Nans & Grandads, 
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As part of our Topic in Year 1 - children are learning about toys from the past. 
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Do you remember toys you used to play with – and do you still have any of them?  

If so – would you be willing to come into school next Thursday  afternoon  (12th October) at 2:35 and talk to our Year 1 class about them. An old teddy bear, a tin car, jack in the box, car or train set would be of interest.

Could you please let school know if you are available and we can arrange a time with you.

Many thanks.
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Mrs J P Conley

Headteacher 

[image: image9.jpg]


[image: image10.jpg]




[image: image11.jpg]|werpool Learniy,

S

PARTNERSHIP



[image: image12.jpg]CITYGREADERS



[image: image13.jpg]


[image: image14.png]LEe)N



